
A post-secondary training and internship 
program in Litchfield County

An exciting opportunity offered by LARC

Hosted by:                    

The Project SEARCH Program is a unique, business led,
nine-month internship program for individuals with
developmental disabilities.
Interns in the program will complete three rotations at
Charlotte Hungerford Hospital with the main goal of gaining
the necessary skills to obtain competitive employment. 

What is Project SEARCH?

Where does the 
program take place?

The Project SEARCH program takes place 
at Charlotte Hungerford Hospital.

Who is eligible 
to participate?

Young adults (age 18-35)with disabilities with a desire to work
Reside in Northwestern Connecticut and have access to
reliable transportation
In the process of completing or have already completed a
high school education
Receiving DDS funding for employment services and/or have
an IEP

Program goals
The goal of each student participant is competitive 
employment.

Supported by:                    Sponsored by:          

Information is
available through

individual meetings
and tours, 

upon request.

Kathy Riberdy
Project SEARCH
Special Educator / Coordinator
(860)482-9364, Ext. 340
kriberdy@litchfieldarc.org
www.litchfieldarc.org

Applications accepted 
until May 1, 2024


